
 

MSC Annoucement: GRI - General rate 
increase - CANCELLED 

posted by AJOT | May 03 2024 at 10:10 AM | Maritime   

Effective date May 17th, 2024 

Following previous announcement of APR 30th, we want to confirm that the below 

GRI is CANCELLED and will no longer apply. 

Due to the current situation in the Persian Gulf, Effective as of May 17th,2024 a 

General Rate Increase (GRI) will be applicable for all cargo ex USA & Puerto Rico 

going to the Middle East and Gulf (United Arab Emirates, Bahrain, Saudi Arabia – POD 

Dammam -, Qatar, Kuwait, Oman, Iraq) with the following quantum: 

The above mentioned will be applicable to all container size and type, Dry and Reefer. 
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